% United States Department of the Interior

| NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

i 1849 C Street, N.W.

E . Washington, D.C. 20240

| IN REPLY REFER TO:

g— H36 {2256)

? Mr. Larry Joe Brooks, Chief

g Delaware Trbe

| 220 NW Virginia Ave

g Bartlesville, Oklahoma 74003

| - Dear Mr. Brooks:

g Tins letter is to inform you that our office has received word that we will need to close all FY 2004 grants by
% 2 ;

August 1, 2009. According to our records your NAGPRA Grant (Number 40-04-GP-62R) with the National
Park Service expired on August 31, 2005 and the Final Report was due by November 30, 2005, Please keep 1n
| mind that all FY 2004 grants will close this year and no additional extensions will be approved. 1f we do not
recetve the Final Report by July 15, 2009 the remaining $9,531.99 will be recaptured.

| Please send the following items to our office by July 15, 2009:
| ¢ Final Report

® Final SF-269A

®  Iimal SF-270

¢ Competitive Negotiations form

* Final Budget
If you need assistance closig your grant please contact >angita Chart at 202-354-2203. Should vou have
additional questions regarding the financial portion of the grant requirements please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at 202-354-2077 or vedet_r_coleman{@contractornps.gov. We look forward to working with vou to
successtully complete this project.

Please visit the website below for important information concerning vour NAGPRA grant as well as the
Final Budget Template.

hep:/ /www.anps.egov/historg / NAGPRA/ GRANTS /orantees. him!
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Sincerely,

Vedet R. Coleman
Historic Preservation Grants Division




